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January 22, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about President Putin. Russians have suffered during

the past decade under his criminal corruption which has included political

persecution, international terrorism and economic stagnation. The evidence

that you are deeply in his debt continues to mount and there is no reason

to suspect that Americans will fare any better than Russians if you are not

stopped. Your family and campaign meetings with Russians to trade polling

data and dirt on opponents along with long denied business plans, moves

to ignore aggression in the Ukraine and chumminess with Mr Kislyak all

point to collusion. Your twitter tantrum today after learning that twenty

months ago the FBI opened a counter intelligence investigation into this

matter added to the sense of guilt. I trust that the new House session with

subpoena power and a new majority will bring greater clarity.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our political freedom.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


